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FAQ on Bureau of Automotive Repair Undercover Cars & Undercover
Vehicles Announced by Automotive Repair Specialists

Automotive Defense Specialists is one of the top-rated California law firm specializing in
Bureau of Automotive Repair defense cases. With many questions on Bureau of Automotive
Repair undercover cars, the firm is releasing Part 1 of a 'Frequently Asked Questions'
document.

San Francisco, CA () April 28, 2016 -- Automotive Defense Specialists, a California law firm of
attorneys defending against Bureau of Automotive Repair citations, accusations, and letters, is proud to
announce an FAQ document on the undercover cars in use by the Bureau of Automotive Repair. These so-
called 'Bureau of Automotive Repair undercover vehicles' are a constant source of confusion and concern by
SMOG stations and STAR program participants in the state.

“Many station owners are not aware of these undercover cars until they receive some type of action from the
Bureau," explained attorney William Ferreira of Automotive Defense Specialists. “Once they realize that the
Bureau sends out undercover vehicles to check up on vehicle repairs and/or SMOG checks, they are then very
confused and concerned about the legal issues and practical problems. Hence, we have produced Part 1 of our
'Frequently Asked Questions' document.”

To read the newly released post, visit http://automotivedefense.com/?p=1603. Interested parties can learn about
the Bureau of Automotive Repair undercover cars, and reach out to an attorney if needed. They are reminded
that each situation is unique and that professional assistance from a lawyer is recommended.

Typical Questions about Bureau of Automotive Repair Undercover Cars

Among the common questions asked by automotive repair and SMOG check stations are the following. First, a
station owner might be interested in even knowing that the undercover car program even exists. There is quite a
bit of disbelief that a state agency is doing something that seems more like an episode of the X-files than
common practice by a public agency. Second, they are interested in learning whether they can recognize these
vehicles. Third, they are very keen to learn if this is legal, and if so, in what way. Finally, if they receive an
official accusation from the Bureau of Automotive Repair, they would like to know how to consult with an
attorney as well as how to substantiate that this incident actually occurred and is not being falsified. Again, for
full information, please refer to the FAQ post.

About Automotive Repair Specialists

Automotive Repair Specialists is a top law firm representing auto repair facilities, SMOG check stations, and
technicians in every facet of their legal needs including accusations from the Bureau of Auto Repair. The
company offers free phone consultations to auto shops, mechanics, technicians and others who are facing
disciplinary actions from the California Bureau of Automotive Repair.
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Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release .
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